
Congratulations to all
of the participants in
last week’s Elective
Recital, and thank you
to all of those that came
out to show their support
for our students. On
Monday, the district was
closed for the holiday.
On Tuesday, we had a
snow day. Wednesday
was a two-hour delay
and we conducted
computer-based testing
simulations. As a reminder, only those students in
grades 7 and 8 who are taking the English Regents
exam will be attending school.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Jan. 24: Family Education Series, 6:30

Jan. 23-26: Regents Week

Jan. 23: Grades 7, 8, 11 and test takers
report

Jan. 26: Q2 Marking Period ends


